
DEPUTATION MEETING REPORT 

Deputation meeting – 26th January 2022 @ 3pm 
 

Moyville Residents Association 

Deputation attendees – Michael Clarke, Sinead Lalor & Amanda Burns.  

Elected Members – Cllr. D. O’Donovan, Cllr. A. Edge, Cllr. E. Murphy & Cllr. D. 

McManus 

 

Council Officials –Fionnuala Keane, Brian Carroll, Margaret Farrell, Liam McNeela, 

Brendan Redmond, Maeve Cantwell, Máire Ní Dhomhnaill, Niall Noonan & Leo 

Magee.  

Cllr. Alan Edge presided. 

Items discussed: 

1. Path around green. 
 

The group refer to the green area at the back of the Moyville Estate that is 
being used by various residents for different activities. The residents are 
looking for a circular path to be placed around the park. The group state that a 
motion has been submitted supporting the request. The group request 
information on the next step of the process and ask if money for the project 
has been included in this year’s budget or has the deadline been missed. The 
group have also applied for Environmental Grants and ask if the status of 
these applications can be checked.  
 
Site meeting to take place with residents to examine site – Brendan 

Redmond.  

Brendan Redmond to liaise with the Climate Change and Environmental 
Awareness Officer regarding pending grant application.  
  

2. Footpath repairs. 
 

The group explain that there have been footpath repairs in the Moyville Estate 
over the past two years. The group state that the works were to be carried out 
in 3 phases. Phase 1 is complete; Phase 2 is not completed and Phase 3 has 
not started. The group have requested that the repairs continue and are 
finished.  

 
Relevant house numbers where footpath repairs are to take place will be 

emailed to the residents – Liam McNeela. 

 
 

 



 

Commitments given: 
1. Site meeting to take place with residents to examine site – Brendan 

Redmond.  

2. Brendan Redmond to liaise with the Climate Change and Environmental 

Awareness Officer regarding pending grant application – Brendan Redmond.  

3. Relevant house numbers where footpath repairs are to take place will be 

emailed to the residents – Liam McNeela. 

 

  


